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MEETING ADVISORY: October Community Workshops for NC Public Transportation Division Strategic Plan  

Public Input Welcomed as Strategic Plan is Developed 
 
RALEIGH – This October, stakeholders and the public are invited to provide input at community workshops across the 
state as part of the North Carolina Public Transportation Statewide Strategic Plan. The workshops are free and open to 
the public. No registration is necessary to attend. 
 
The N.C. Department of Transportation is developing the Public Transportation Statewide Strategic Plan to improve bus, 
rail, and paratransit services across the state by better matching transit services to the needs of North Carolinians. To 
provide feedback online, please visit https://nctransitplan.metroquest.com. 
 
For more information on the Public Transportation Statewide Strategic Plan, please visit 
https://www.ncdot.gov/nctransit/strategicplan/. 
 


